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August 15, 2008
Dear Citizen’s Academy Candidate:

Congratulations on your selection as a participant in the Bloomington Citizen’s Police Academy.  We hope you will find the experience educational and fun.

You will be attending the academy with 30 other men and women, who either live or work in our city.  During the ten-week course, you will have a chance to see the inner workings of the Bloomington Police Department and be exposed to the amazing depth and complexity of law enforcement today!

The Bloomington Police Department is dedicated to providing a safe and secure environment for our citizens and visitors.  To provide this service to the community, we need to know more about the needs and concerns of the people we serve.  So, we hope that the academy will become a two-way exchange of communication, so we will learn as much as you do.

The academy is set up to be an informal learning experience, so dress in casual, comfortable clothing.  On the first night we will measure you for your free Academy polo shirt.

The first night of the Academy will be Thursday, September 18, 2008, at the Bloomington Police Department, 1800 West Old Shakopee Road.  Please arrive by 6:15 p.m.  Parking is available in the west lot.

If you are unable to attend this year’s academy, please notify Officer Jim Caauwe at               952-563-8893 immediately.  We already have a waiting list for next year’s academy.

Again, congratulations on your selection. 

Sincerely,

Sergeant Marty Earley

BLOOMINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT
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